
 

Illinois State Board of Education 
100 North First Street • Springfield, Illinois 62777-0001 
www.isbe.net 
 
James T. Meeks Tony Smith, Ph.D. 
Chairman State Superintendent of Education  
 

 

 
 
Dec. 16, 2016     [emailed to  
 
 
 
Debby Weiss 
Matt Cohen & Associates 
 
 
Dear Ms. Weiss: 
 
This letter is in response to your request for information under the Illinois Freedom of Information 
Act. Your request was received on Dec. 2, 2016. 
 
On Dec. 9, our agency requested a five-day extension until Dec. 16, 2016. 
 
You have requested the following:  
 
Request 1: A list of all state complaints filed against Leyden High School District 212 from August 
1, 2006 to June 30, 2016 including the issues and their outcomes.  
 
Request 2: A list of all due process proceedings filed against Leyden High School District 212 from 
August 1, 2006 to June 30, 2016 including the issues and their outcomes.  
 
Response 1 and 2: The attached documents (17-159-weiss-doc1.pdf and 17-159-weiss-doc2.pdf) 
have been provided in response to these portions of your request. Please note we have redacted 
signatures pursuant to 5 ILCS 140/7 (1)(b).  
 
Request 3: Copies of any state compliance reviews/observations/inspections of Leyden High School 
District 212 from August 1, 2006 to June 30, 2016. 
 
Response 3: The attached documents (17-159-weiss-doc3.pdf through 17-159-weiss-doc5.pdf) have 
been provided in response to these portions of your request.  
 
If you have questions, please contact Megan Griffin at (217) 782-4648 or mgriffin@isbe.net. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kimberly Stevens 
Deputy General Counsel- Program Support 
 
Attachments 




